
ETT Donates $10,000 to Support Haskell County First Responders 
 
Haskell, TX – June 10, 2025 — Electric Transmission Texas (ETT) proudly presented a 
$5,000 donation to the Haskell County Ambulance Service and an additional $5,000 to the 
Haskell Volunteer Fire Department. These contributions are part of ETT’s ongoing 
commitment to supporting the vital work of first responders who serve and protect their 
communities every day. 
 
“These funds will go a long way in enhancing the essential services provided by our local 
emergency teams,” said Christina M. Isbell, Mayor of Haskell. “On behalf of the City of 
Haskell, Haskell County, the Haskell County Ambulance Service, and the Haskell 
Volunteer Fire Department, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to ETT for their generosity 
and continued investment in our community’s safety and well-being.” 
ETT’s donation reflects its dedication to strengthening the communities it serves by 
supporting those who respond first in times of need. 
  

  
Fire Donation: Jake Alexander, Eryn Lorcher (ETT), 
Casey Moeller, Joshua Bollich (ETT), Mayor 
Christina Isbell 
 

Ambulance Donation: Casey Moeller, Cherri 
Stegemoeller, Eryn Lorcher (ETT), Melissa 
Strawbridge, Joshua Bollich (ETT) Mayor Christina 
Isbell, Jake Alexander, and Jason Pelz 
 

 
 
 


